
 
 

To:   Mike Riggle 

 

From:   Gary Freund 

 

Re:   GBS Team Room Donation 

 

Date:   July 20, 2011 

 

 

We had an anonymous donor who specifically asked to fund a team room and storage area for 

the John R. Davis Stadium.  The team room will be used at half time for games being played at 

the stadium and for track meets.  We also plan to use the room for practices.   

 

I have included Steve Rockrohr and several coaches on the design of the building that will be 

located on the northwest corner of the stadium.  We have looked at Evanston and Cary Grove 

High Schools’ team rooms for ideas.   

 

We are working with Al Schwall from Schwall Builders on the design and construction of the 

building.  Schwall Builders are currently working at GBN on their baseball dugouts.  Thank you 

for putting us in touch with Schwall Builders for they have been wonderful to work with.  The 

donor would like us to expedite the construction so it can be used during the fall sports season.  

We will share drawings and expected costs as soon as we have finalized them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


